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19th March, 1943. e
Dear s5ir, ﬁﬁ

With reference to Glasgow First Entry Report
10466613 on the steamer "AIRSPRITE", it is concluded the
thickness of the side shell plating amidships is .39"™ as
approved and as indlicated on the midship section as bullt and
not .37" as reported, but I shall be obliged if you will
request the Surveyors to confirm this.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the

The Secretary,
GLASGOW,
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